
NEWS FROM THE HOUSE OF ST ANGELA, LE GREZZE 
 

September/October 2022 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

15 September: Sophie Ryan, a past pupil of Toowoomba, Australia, now 

studying international law at Oxford, came to spend the day in Desenzano 

after having spent a week in Brescia reconnecting with Saint Angela.  

 

 

 

 

***** 

21 September: a group of nearly 100 students from Rybnik, Poland, on pilgrimage in Italy, spent 

the day at Le Grezze.  

 

    
 

On the same day, some Ursulines of St Charles brought a group of students from Saronno. 

 

    
 

***** 

 

22 September: Sr Angela Poggi, Provincial and Local Prioress, visited the community for a few 

days. 

 

 



11 October: this week the members of the programme, “Angela and her daughters”, were on 

pilgrimage in Italy. This pilgrimage was the culmination of several months of on line meetings on 

Saint Angela. After a few days at the Generalate, they came north to visit Desenzano, Le 

Grezze, Salò and Brescia before going to Assisi and back to Rome. 

 

11 October was the day assigned for Desenzano and Le Grezze. 

 

    
 

 
 

****** 

13 October: a group of students from the United States visiting Italy spent the day in 

Desenzano offering service in different places. Some came to help at Le Grezze. 

 

      
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

****** 

 



20 October: we had the joy of welcoming a group from the Casa Sant’Angela in Brescia, including 

Maria Teresa, the Superior, Domenica, who has guided so many groups at the 

Sanctuary, two other daughters of Saint Angela, a sister from Rwanda with two 

young women belonging to a group of 50 who follow the spirituality of Saint Angela, 

and Matteo, a great “friend of Saint Angela.” 

 

  

 

      

 

 

 

Sisters Annunziata, Armida and Patrizia 


